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Happy Birthday for the  
coming weeks to : 

 
 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following  
classes for winning the attendance 
awards for week ending 20th April  

 

KS1:Rec  98.21%  
 

KS2:Y5   96.07%  

Summer Term Breakdown  
for Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.4% 

 2 days missed  = 96.9% 
 

 3 days missed = 95.3%   
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 

Please note that a penalty notice may 
be issued if a leave of absence is taken 

without permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

BONUS BALL DRAWS 
 

The winning number from the 
bonus ball draw for 21st April 
was number 38 - Catherine 
Gordon.  
 

If you are interested in playing 
our bonus ball weekly, please 
see Mrs Oliver-Prince or the 
office staff. Each number is 
£1.00. 

Year 4 Skipping 
 

Well done to our Year 4 class who did a fantastic job representing our 

school at the Skipping School 

Festival at Red House  

Academy. Our Year 4s won 5 

individual medals and the Keep 

the Pot Boiling Team finished 

3rd, winning a Bronze medal for 

all the pupils in the team. 

Monday 23rd April 2018 
Rearranged EYFS trip - £3.50  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 25th April 2018 
Y3 class assembly   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 8th May 2018 
Class Photos   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 9th May2018 
Y5 class assembly   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
W/B 14th May 2018 
KS2 (year 6) SATs 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 25th May 2018 

 Y6 trip - £2.85  

 Break up - half term  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 4th June 2018 
Return to school  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 6th June 2018 
Y4 class assembly   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 20th June 2018 
Y2 class assembly   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Monday 25th June 2018 
Y6 Transition at Castleview   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 27th June 2018 
Y1 class assembly   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Monday 2nd July 2018 
Y6 Transition at Castleview   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 3rd July 2018 
Sports Day - 1st attempt    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 4th July 2018 
Sports Day - 2nd attempt    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 20th July 2018 

 Leavers assembly 9.15am 

 Break up for summer  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Our school receives excellent service form Galliford Try 
 

After a visit to our school, the new Managing 
Director, Mark Baxter) of the firm that looks 
after the maintenance of our new school 
building presented Paul and Holly (the two 
main Leads of the team) with an award for 
their excellent service. 
 

On behalf of our full staff I would like to ex-
tend our congratulations and gratitude to 
Paul and Holly. We know they are always at 
hand if we need anything and we are still 
very, very proud of our new school. 

Thank-you, Mr. Bell 
 

Here you can see photographs of the 
new planter in Early Years and the 
cleared garden for use by the  
gardening club. 

‘Thank-you,’ to Mr. Bell, for all your 
work in making our forest area  
absolutely magical for children and 
adults alike. 

Billie-Jo Sayers 

Lily Newby 

Behaviour Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following children who achieved 

the BRONZE award this week: 
 

 Liam Smith 
 

SILVER award this week 

 Emilia Webster 

Homework for holidays taken during term time 
 

Please note that homework is not provided for children who are 
withdrawn from school for holidays during term time. There are lots 
of resources online you can access while the child is on holiday.  
 

Last academic year 67 children took a total of 332 day & 16 of these 
had either more than one holiday or it went across  two terms. So far 
this academic year (autumn & spring terms) 33 children have taken 
145 days with 6 of these having either more than one holiday or it 
went across  two terms.  
 

Our whole school attendance is currently: 

 95.79% 

 3.05%  authorised  

 1.16%  unauthorised  
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